Inclosure of Stratton St. Margaret, Wilts.

A Meeting of the proprietors of Estates in the said Parish, is desired at the Crown Inn, Stratton St. Margaret
aforesaid, on the 26th day of December next, to consult as to the Propriety of the above mentioned Inclosure; and, if
it be approved of, to agree as to the Nomination of Commissioners and other matters, which will be proper to have
settled, previously to Application being made to parliament for an Act. Pitt & Daubeny, Solicitors.

Jackson’s Oxford Journal, Saturday, 29 November 1794
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